
 

Dear Year 4,  

It’s the best teachers in the world here! We hope you had a good first week back of home 
school. Thank you to all of you who have emailed us to tell us what you have been up to. 
We would love to hear from more of you so please do send us pictures of your fantastic 
work. We hope you enjoy your home learning for this week. If you have any questions, 
email us and we will be able help you. We will upload next week’s home learning on Friday. 

The answer to the riddle in our last letter is a stamp. Well done to all of the children who 
emailed us with the correct answer.  

Last week, we challenged you to help an adult make a meal. As promised, we all cooked our 
own meals from scratch. Have a look at the pictures below:  

 

Miss Salter made her speciality- fajitas. She 
even made her own spice mix!  

 
 
 

 
 
Miss Cook tried to jazz up some boring fish by making a teriyaki glaze with 
onions and peppers, vegetable couscous and green beans! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Miss Laffan made a halloumi and cashew nut curry with 
brown rice- a recipe by Joe Wicks! 
 
 
 



This week, your challenge this week is to do something nice for one of your family members. 
E.g. help tidy up or make someone breakfast.  
 
Finally, this week’s riddle is: 
What question can you never answer yes to?  
 
We would love to hear from you.  You can email us any messages, questions or pictures of 
things you have been doing at home.  
 
Please email us via the new Year 4 email address as we will be accessing this directly. 
 
year4shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk 
 

We all miss you lots! 

 
Miss Salter, Miss Laffan, Miss Cook and Mrs Gentles.  


